
Year 6 Activities - 2023 report term 2  
 
 
OVERVIEW  
The year 6 activities have officially been intergrated into the PandC structure for the 
first in 2023. Prior to this year they were conducted in an adhoc way with no official 
oversight of processes or procedures in place. 
 
The year 6 activities from a PandC perspective include: 

1.  Running Election BBQS to fundraise for the year 6 activities. 
2. Organising the YEAR 6 HOODIES 
3. The year 6 YEARBOOK 
4. The year 6 GRADUATION 

 
The year 6 actitivies committee is split into sub- committees with each of the above 4 
items noted above being a sub- committee of the Year Activities Committee. 
 
 

1. BBQ Election 

Held on the 25th March 2023 the BBQ was as a result of the state election. We were 
well supported by year 6 parents and students for the event. The lead for the BBQ 
was Alison Gracia who I extend a big thank you to on the PandCs behalf for all your 
hard work and industry. 
 
We had a successful day making a healthy profit of $4800.00. 
 
There is the potential likelihood that this year 6 cohort will have a further BBQ to 
organise - dependent on the date for the upcoming referendum being announced. 
Currently information pertaining to the referendum is it will be held before the end of 
2023. 
 
2. Year 6 HOODIES  
 
The sub committee did a sterling job in organising for all year 6 students to try on 
"sample hoodies" to ensure correct sizes requirements were established for each 
student. The print work was handled expertly by Louise McKay with a refresh to the 
design and new fonts used for the design. 
 
Unfortunately the order received has been shown to have some size inconsistencies 
and with the help of Stephanie Lidbury we have managed to get a partial reorder for 
the missized hoodies. We anticipate that reorder will be with us later this week, and 
the sizing issues resolved satisfactorily. 
 
 
 
 



3. Year 6 YEARBOOK  
 
This subcommittee is getting an initial meeting organised and a request for photos 
has been made to parents to assist in the compilation of the yearbook. We are most 
thankful to the Whiteheads who have provided us with some great information and 
advice on how to get the yearbook published etc. Andrew and Katrina Whitehead 
were involved in last year's yearbook and we thank them for their ongoing support to 
Manly West PandC. 
 
4. Year 6 GRADUATION  
 
Lead by the wonderful Stephanie Donohoe the sub committee will be meeting this 
coming Friday afternoon to start working on the project and deciding on a theme for 
the event. 
 
More details will follow throughout the year. 
 
 
If there any questions please do not hesitate to reach out to me  
 
Marina Daillecourt 
Year 6 Convenor  
 
0434 245 755 


